
 

 

 

 

October 23, 2020 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th St., S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

In response to the IBFSINFO October 21st email concerning C-Band Lump Sum Filing.  We have received 

your notice that our filing was non-compliant, and believe we understand the discrepancy.  We had two 

Antenna IDs registered and on the August 3 Incumbent Earth Station list under the Call Sign E191167 

and we did not include Antenna ID 1 (8thEarth Station) in the C-Band Lump Sum Filing because we have 

decommissioned Antenna ID 1, Quantity 1.  Therefore we included seven Earth Stations, where your list 

for us included eight stations. 

If you require additional information please feel free to contact David Schilling, Communications 

Services Manager, at 319-268-5265 or david.schilling@cfunet.net. 

Sincerely, 

 
Steven E. Bernard      David Schilling 
General Manager/CEO      Manager, Communications Services 
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